August 5, 2024

Stanley Campbell
5944 Coral Ridge Dr.
Coral Springs, F1 33067

Dear Mr. Campbell

[ am pleased to inform you that The Latino Vote of South FL in Broward County has endorsed your
candidacy for Florida US Senate, for the General election on November 5th, 2024.

Your qualifications and experience are impressive, and we believe you will represent the community well.
We believe you will be a Senator who will seek inclusion and equal opportunity for all the people of the
State of Florida.

Sincerely,

cisco Vargas
Founder & Chairman
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